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Pursuant to Arizona Revised Statutes (A.R.S.) 38-431.02, notice was given to the 
public that the Governing Board for Southwest Leadership Academy will hold a 
meeting open to the public at 10:00 AM on Tuesday, December 29, 2020.  

The Board meeting was intended to address the reopening of in-person instruction at 
Southwest Leadership Academy but was canceled so the administration could prepare 
a report for the ROP COVID 19 Medical Team to review to get their guidance 
regarding the reopening of in-person schooling. That will take probably 10 days to 14 
days to prepare and get a response.  
 
No meeting was conducted. 


